
30 January 2020 
 
 
Dear Parents/Guardians 
 
Health Partners have been carefully monitoring the outbreak of Wuhan Novel Coronavirus and 
have put in place proportionate, precautionary measures.  Schools and early years settings are 
advised to take the following action:  Please see attached poster.  
 
 
 
First Aid Team 
Wildern School 


